
 

 
 
 
 
 
Membership Meeting 3/8/24 
 
 
7:01 PM meeting called to order by Vice President Gustavo De Maia 
 
Pledge of Allegiance  
Welcome 
Minutes: Summarized January membership accepted  
Treasury report 

1. request for unpaid dues 
2. report read to membership, accepted   
3. accounting will be moving to QuickBooks during April, 2024 

a. formal reports will be provided moving forward 
4. current balance $5,828.84 

 
A. Committee Reports 

1. Museum 
a. still in cleanup phase  
b. proposed Wenonah school display would be for 4th of July to 

align with Storyboard Walk in the park  
2. Membership: no new information 

a. Refreshments participants will be reimbursed up to $35 per 
meeting  

3. Merchandize: 
a. Plaques Larry confirmed that 216 plaques have been done to 

date  
4. Special Events 

a. Picnic sign up sheet for May meeting distributed by Kathy  
b. June Kinfolk Dinner 



i. Details explained by Gustavo – 3 dates in June, lottery 
system for participants 

ii. Participants will be announced at May picnic 
 

B. New business – none 
C. Old business - none 

 
Next Wenonah program – April: Larry & Vicki to host the Wenonah Fun Facts 
Meeting adjourned at 7:14 pm  
 
Tonight’s program: John Forren to commence Glimpses from Wenonah of 
World War 1 and World War 2 after refreshments at 7:34 PM  


